Village of Endicott
Water Pollution Control Plant
1009 E. Main Street
Endicott, New York 13760


September 6, 2023




RE: Engineering Planning Grant (EPG) 120351 Local Match Resolution

Dear Mayor and Board of Trustees,

The Village was awarded an EPG of $100,000 from NYS Environmental Facilities Corporation for our Flow Management Plan Implementation – Phase 2 Project. This project will involve the inspection and assessment of areas within both the Village’s and T. Vestal’s collection systems. 

The total project cost is to not exceed $217,000 ($100,000 grant, $63,500 from Village and $53,500 from T. Vestal). The Village is the lead agency for the project and will be administering the project for the Village and T. Vestal. The Village’s portion will come from the Wastewater Department’s budget line I/I (G8130.2210). 

This project will allow the Village to continue working towards our Flow Management Plan goals by identifying sources of Inflow and Infiltration within the Village’s and T. Vestal’s collection systems. 

If you have any questions please let me know.



Sincerely,
Philip Grayson
Chief Operator, Wastewater


Enc:	EPG 120351 Local Match Resolution

